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23rd March 2023

Unit 2 Bronze Reward Experience – Monday 27th - Friday 31st March 2023

Dear Blaise Families,

Your child has been invited to attend the Unit 2 Bronze Rewards Experience - Cinema Experience. This includes the
opportunity to watch a film, with drink and popcorn provided, during the school day in the School Hall. This invite has
been extended to students within each year group who have accumulated many green points, a fantastic start to the
year and your child climbing their own personal mountain to the very best universities in the country or career of their
choosing.

The dates for these events are fromMonday 27th March to Friday 31st March 2023. The date on which your child
attends will depend on their year group:

Year 7 - Monday 27th March
Year 8 - Friday 31st March
Year 9 - Thursday 30th March
Year 10 - Wednesday 29th March

The charge will be paid for, in full, by Blaise High School so there is no payment to be made. Because this event is
being held within school, you do NOT need to give permission on Parent Pay.

At Blaise High School, we are committed to recognising the achievements of our students, we would like to
congratulate your child on their achievement.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Bate

Assistant Headteacher - Character

Aspiration – Integrity - Pride
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